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STUDENTS CONVICTED OF POSSESSION OR SALE OF DRUGS  
In December 2020, the FAFSA Simplification Act was enacted into law as part of the Consolidated 
Appropriations Act of 2021. The FAFSA Simplification Act amended Section 484 of the Higher Education 
Act of 1965 (HEA), making several important changes to student eligibility criteria. One of these is the 
elimination of the prohibition on receiving Title IV aid for students with drug-related convictions.  
 
For the 2022-2023 award year, the Selective Service and drug conviction questions will remain on the 
FAFSA. However, having a drug conviction while receiving Title IV aid will no longer impact a student’s 
Title IV aid eligibility, and a student who has a drug conviction may be eligible to receive Title IV aid if 
they meet all other eligibility criteria. Please see Dear Colleague Letter GEN-21-04 for more information 
about the implementation of these changes. 


